
 

21 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Personal Development and Relationships and Sex Education Spring 2022  
 
As part of our commitment to keeping you informed about our Personal Development 
curriculum and the ways in which we are delivering Relationship and Sex Education (RSE), I 
am pleased to be able to provide you with an overview of the programme of study for each 
year group for the next term. All students are working on unit 4 in the Spring Term. 
The table provided, summarises the themes/topics to be studied by each year group and 
how this content will be delivered.  
In addition to the above, I also wanted to confirm that we will once again be able to provide 
students with access to a drop-in clinic run by the Sexions Team for those students in Years 
9,10 and 11 every 1st Tuesday of the month.  
This term we will also be running a special RSE workshop session by The School of Sexuality 
Education for students in Years 9-11 on March 25th. Students will be taught in year groups 
and a smaller session for our SEND students will also be offered. For more information 
please visit https://schoolofsexed.org/ 
I do hope that you find this summary information useful but if you do have any questions or 
would like to discuss any of the identified themes/topics in more detail, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at jpettit@suthersschool.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Jyoti Pettit 
Head of Personal Development   
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